Stewart, John

From: Brian Cavanagh

Sent: 21 January 2021 15:40

To: Planning Representations

Subject: Proposed Development Draffen Park Stewarton 21/0012/AMCPP

Dear Planning Officer,

We write to register our objection to the above on the grounds that the plans show a footpath to be created on land owned and maintained by the residents of Stane Brae. At no time, have the builders approached us about their intentions.

Please acknowledge receipt of our objection.

Yours faithfully,

Brian & Charlotte R Cavanagh,